

Leaders in governance

11 May 2006

Stephen Mayne

Dear Stephen,

On behalf of Chartered Secretaries Australia, I would like to thank you for your valuable contribution and participation in our Annual Symposium in April. Your support has ensured that this event continues to be an important forum for governance thought-leadership in Australia.

Feedback from the event was extremely positive. Some comments included:

'Excellent start to a very practical issue'

'Good topic, good/lively/knowledgeable speakers'

'Good variety of speakers and styles'

'Well worth it'

'An excellent, informative and entertaining session – a model for the AGMs of the future?'

It is also a very positive outcome that several key themes and concerns that were raised on the day will continue to be developed as part of CSA's activities throughout the rest of the year.

I thoroughly enjoyed working with you and look forward to remaining in contact.

Yours sincerely

Kate Tunstall

National Conference Producer

Kate Tundall

CHARTERED SECRETARIES AUSTRALIA LTD ABN 49 008 615 950

LEVEL 10, 5 HUNTER STREET, SYDNEY NSW 2000, GPO BOX 1594, SYDNEY NSW 2001 TEL +61 2 9223 5744 FAX +61 2 9232 7174 EMAIL info@CSAust.com

www.CSAust.com

SYDNEY MELBOURNE BRISBANE ADELAIDE PERTH HOBART